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From: Renica Lattery 
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 7:21 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Apartment complex

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Hello,  

I live in college heights and would like for you NOT to build those new apartment units. We already have lack 
of parking , schools and child care up here. This will make for a lot of un wanted traffic. 

Thanks, 

Renica Lattery 
4470 Wheeler road 
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